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a non-profit organization for breast cancer screening, diagnosis and support

Rose

January 31, 2005

John Donovan, President
Ashley Morgan, Charity Chair
Young Texans Against Cancer
P.O. Box 22915

Houston, TX 77227-2915

Dear John and Ashley:

Please extend our sincerest appreciation to all the wonderful members of the Young
Texans Against Cancer for their generous donation of $4,000 to The Rose. We
were delighted to be selected as one of your 2005 award recipients. Believe me,
this funding will provide significant support to our new Young Women’s Clinic.

As your organization knows so well, cancer doesn’t discriminate, young or old, rich
or poor, anyone is at risk. The young uninsured woman needing breast cancer
screening and diagnosis soon finds she is on a journey fraught with barriers and
road-blocks. Thank goodness for the generous souls of YTAC, who are so willing
to help. The Rose provides breast cancer screening, diagnosis, support and
education to any woman regardless of her ability to pay. Our mission is simple, our
work is exceptional and organizations such as yours help make it happen.

John, thank you for sharing YTAC’s impressive and “people-filled” history and for
making Monica and me feel so welcomed! Ashley, your committee’s job must be
among the more difficult—making those final selections from so many worthy
organizations. Thank you for your consideration and all the ways you help others
serve this community.

We look forward to working with you in the future. We’d love to have you visit
us...we know you’d find your gift put to good use! Again, thank you.
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Gibbons
Chief Executive Officer & Co-Founder

Sincerely;-
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